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The Placement Cell of the Mathematics Department started functioning with a very clear objective of ensuring a higher

placement record and offering students quality opportunities for their respective careers. Each year, we invite and host

companies on campus to hold recruitments for our students, and in spite of the job market looking bleak this time around

due to the effects of the unexpected global public health crisis, we steered through the most challenging situations. The

corporate fraternity had been very agile in coping with the circumstances and fostering a work environment for this new

age and hence we saw many leading corporates recruit a considerable number of students from our campus.

Recruiters from various sectors such as data analytics/ IT, marketing, edtech and consulting visited the campus taking the

total number of recruiters to visit the campus to a record height of 35. Companies offered full-time jobs, summer

internships and projects. Students bagged a total of 70 offers from big corporates, namely Deloitte, Novartis, Axtria,

Genpact, Cognizant, RMS, Byju’s and Cognitio Analytics, a 156% improvement from the previous academic year. 7

students were offered internships in varied fields and 1 did a winter project alongside the usual recruitment process. The

Placement Cell also approached some of the new companies like EXL Services, ANZ, and CourseLeap among others. The

average CTC received by the students this year was 7.74 LPA while the highest CTC received was 13.5 LPA.

The cell has an official website which is used to connect with firms and create a transparent interface with the students.

All the students were informed, assisted and encouraged to apply for the recruitment process through Emails and

WhatsApp groups. 5 workshops were conducted before and during the placement process to equip the students with the



required knowledge and skills for the placements. This year too, the cell was actively involved in communicating with the

students and recruiters through Facebook, LinkedIn and Instagram pages. It primarily helps to notify students about

visiting companies, and also to create a solid and cordial network with future employers. The Cell also introduced some

new rules like the two-strike system and the 5 LPA ceiling for accepting more than one offer, to make the recruitment

process smooth and efficient.

With the constant support and guidance from teachers and students, the Placement cell stands committed to getting the

best possible opportunities for its students by providing them with a thriving platform and the best exposure.

Geetanjali
( PRESIDENT)

Visit Us At:

http://placement.maths.du.ac.in
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